Wareham Beach and Tourism Committee Meeting Minutes October 3, 2014

The meeting of the Wareham Beach and Tourism Committee was called to order at 9:00 a.m. by Chairman Bruce Hutchins. Also present were members Peter Teitelbaum, Linda Burke and Frank Gay.

Destination Management Organization: There was discussion regarding the previous meeting and ideas that emerged from the group's meeting with Paul Cripps. Consensus of the committee was that work would continue on the website and Cape Flyer brochure, with the hopes of having those two projects completed by next spring, and that a meeting of potential stakeholders would be convened at that time to discuss progress to date and future opportunities.

Discover Wareham website: Ms Burke said the structure of the website has been completed, but assistance is needed in bringing on an intern or other person interested in data entry. Mr. Teitelbaum said he would discuss the committee's needs with the school superintendent and report back at the next meeting.

Other Business: Mr. Hutchins said this was the busiest year seen by the visitors' center on I-195.

Minutes: On a motion by Mr. Teitelbaum, seconded by Ms Bruce, the committee voted (4-0-0) to approve the minutes of October-3. Sept. 19

On a motion by Ms Burke, seconded by Mr. Teitelbaum, the committee voted to adjourn at 9:40 a.m. (4-0-0).

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Burke Clerk

A TRUE COPY

TOWN CLEHK